
Trudy Briggs
North Yarmouth
LD 2007
Dear Legislators,
I am writing today to urge support for LD 2007.
It is time to grant our Wabanaki peoples opportunity, fairness and equality.
Time and again our Wabanaki family have been denied economic and social support.
Mainers owe much of our heritage to the peoples who came before European settlers.
I, Trudy H. Briggs, of North Yarmouth, ME stand with the Wabanaki peoples of 
Maine.
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